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Greetings and thanksgivings to you and all living beings. 
 

The Haudenosaunee have gifted us with a reminder of the 
abundance that surrounds us through the Thanksgiving Address: 

Greetings to the Natural World. We often begin our design 
charrettes with the “Words Before All Else”, consciously bringing all 

living beings into our deliberations.    
 

The Haudenosaunee have published these words in a 
little book so they can be spread far and wide. If you 
would like a copy of the booklet, sign up for 7group’s 

mailing list. It’s our way of saying thank you.  
 

Join us as we explore what it means to fully engage in a regenerative 
practice to produce living systems focused design.  

 
Learn more at sevengroup.com/synthegrative 
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